
22. 7. 98

FENDALTON/WAIMAIRI COMMUNITY BOARD
22 JUNE 1998

A special meeting of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board
was held on Monday 22 June 1998 at 12.00 noon

PRESENT: Barbara Stewart (Chairman), Val Carter, Graham Catley,
Cheryl Colley, Keith Nuttall, Ian Rivers, Hazel Tait

IN ATTENDANCE: Mrs Gina and Mr Murray Williamson (Merivale Precinct
Society) and Mr David Bycroft (Heaton Intermediate
School)

APOLOGIES: Apologies for absence were received and accepted from
Pat Harrow and Ron Wright and from Mr David Lynch
(Merivale Precinct Society)
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